

## PAM SEIDEL WINS 2013 LEANNE FLOOD VOLUNTEER AWARD FROM CALEDON PARENT-CHILD CENTRE

Bolton, ON – At their recent Annual General Meeting, the Caledon Parent-Child Centre presented Pam Seidel (Board of Directors Co-Chair) with the Leanne Flood Award for outstanding volunteer service. This award is presented annually to an individual who has devoted extensive time and effort to the achievement of the goals of the Caledon Parent-Child Centre.

Pam was honoured for her many volunteer contributions to the centre and her unwavering commitment to providing strong leadership for CPCC. She is pictured here (right) at the CPCC AGM receiving her award from Shelly Sargent, Manager of Community Relations & Volunteers, CPCC.



-30-

For further information and media inquiries, please contact: Shelly Sargent, Manager of Community Relations

Phone: 905-857-0090 Fax: 905-857-0107

Email: ssargent@cp-cc.org